Volume 58, Issue 11

The E lk&m-

March 2019
NEW Club Hours Exalted Ruler
Monday: CLOSED Happy March!

Tuesday: 3 pm -7 pm
Wednesday: 3 pm -7 pm
Thursday: 3 pm -7 pm
Friday: 3 pm -9 pm
Saturday: 1 pm -5 pm
Sunday: CLOSED
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Me

2nd & 4th Wednesday's

@ T:00 pm

I am very thankful for the February snow and hope March
brings us a lot more! With spring around the corner and
summer not far behind, it’s time to start planning all our
upcoming events.

We have our St. Patrick’s Day corned beef, our installation
of New Officers, Mother’s Day service, youth fishing
tournament and law enforcement / first responders
appreciation day just to name a few. We also have Father’s
Day and Flag Day.

I encourage you to get involved with your Lodge and
volunteer to help with these worthy events. You will have fun
and it will be greatly appreciated!

Food for thought. “An encouraging word cheers a person
up” and “kind words are like honey - sweet to the soul and
health to the body.” Kind, encouraging words are our choice
to make. Use them to make someone’s day.

Sincerely, Janet Ketelsleger, Exalted Ruler

Greetings from Your Secretary,

DUES - DUES - DUES - DUES! Happy March everyone.
Just a friendly reminder to get your dues in. This is where
charity begins and without your support it gets harder to
continue our mission, ELKS CARE - ELKS SHARE.

Thanks to Judi and all who helped on the Crab Crack. It
was a great success due to all the volunteers. Also, thank you
to Jo and Paul Huffman for getting all the prizes for the
Super Bowl Party. I'm still not certain how they got that last
one.

Comed Beef and Cabbage is happening on Sunday the
17th, St. Patrick's Day. Remember, there is never any charge
for this event but donations are appreciated.

Our installation of Officers will be Saturday, March 23rd
beginning at 5pm. This is when we install our New Officers
for the upcoming Elk year beginning April 1st, 2019. The
Lodge will furnish the meat and cheese trays and roles. We
ask that you bring in a side dish. Afterwards we will party,
dance and sing in the Club room. Please plan to come out to
§£.1pport your New Officers. I know they would all appreciate
it.

Happy March and May God Bless!

Russ Guerette, Lodge Secretary










